
                                                                          

August 19, 2019

Dear Mentor for Shamokin Area School District Professional Staff:

There will be light refreshments for all new teachers, their mentors, and 
administrators in the Shamokin Area School District on Monday, August 26,
2019 at 9:00 AM in the board room. A general information session will 
begin at 9:00 AM and will be followed by a brief meeting on the guidelines 
and expectations of the New Teacher Induction Program. Teachers will be 
able to meet with their mentor in late morning in their respective buildings 
following the program. 

I hope to see you there. 

Sincerely,

Mary Teresa Komara
Supervisor of Curriculum and Instruction 


